UBC
E association of university and college employees

LOCAL1

Oct..2, 1984

Lynne Taylor
Representative

Hospital Employees Union
2286 West.-12th Ave .
Vancouver, V6K 2NS

Dear Ms, Taylor,

As I explained to you on the phone, AUCE Local 1 has
decided to leave its Provincial organlzatlonr and to
merge with a larger trade unlon Our merger committee
would liKke to meet informally with you to discuss the
possibility: of a merger with the HEU. Thank you for
your attention to this matter,

Yours; truly

Iy ig*wf""”

Ted Byrne
Union Coordinator

#202—6383 Memorial Road, University of British Columbia, Vancouver, B.C. V6T 1W5
Telephone: 224-2308



